
To Chair Monnes-Anderson & Committee Members: 

 

I am writing in support of  SB 770,  I believe that Health care is important for all.  Oregon citizens. 

including myself, would want to feel that they are able to receive the medical care they need w/o major 

concerns of expensive costs.  I don’t really understand where the USA began to lose interest in the 

“regular person” by not supporting individuals to help live a fuller life.  At one time, people w jobs were 

able to get this needed coverage through their jobs.  Now deductibles are as high as $5,ooo for a family 

of four.  Let’s do the right thing & help working families have secure medical coverage.    Thank you, 

Valerie Keys 

 


